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 Newsletter 
October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

Drifters New Club Night Hall 
Drifters new club night venue is proving to be a huge success. 

The feed back so far is all positive, so if you haven’t been yet come 
along and check it out. 

 

 
Nawton School Hall, 58 Livingston Ave, Nawton 
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Drifters went to Senior Nationals in Auckland 
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A great weekend was had by all, although Drifters only had a small contingent 
in Auckland we all had a great weekend, well worth the effort. 
If you want either a DVD or USB Flash drive of the all the dancing then contact 
RotoRockers at info@rotorockerproductions.co.nz 
The next Senior Nationals in in Christchurch Labour weekend next year and 
planning is already underway by some.  
 
LESSONS,  
 
The next set of beginner lessons will start on the 31st October and run for 5 
Weeks, This will be followed by a final dance night on the 5th December with our 
very own Che. Details to follow 
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Upcoming Hops 
 
Come on guys and Gals make an effort and support or neighbouring 
clubs, Below is the next hop in our region. 
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Drifters AGM 19th November 
 
Drifters will be holding its annual AGM on the 19th November at the 
Vardon School Staff Room at 2pm. 
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Any proposed Changes to or Constitution would need to be submitted, 
in writing, to our secretary before the 28th October. 
 
This is your opportunity to get involved in the running of YOUR club, to 
make changes to the constitution or just hear how the club went in the 
last financial year. 
 
If you would like to know more about being on the committee then 
please ask at club night or have a look at the following link 
 
https://www.drifters.org.nz/_files/ugd/997d9e_cbb40217419643f9930
42779e4fa6b8c.pdf 
 
 

YOUR CLUB NEEDS YOU
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